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PHOTOGRAPH AND VIDEO POLICY STATEMENT


The Club takes its guidance on the use of images from guidelines issued by the FA, (Celebrating Football through Photographs and Video) and this policy should be read in conjunction with that document.

· Before taking images of children, parental consent is sought in writing at the start of the season or prior to the event. Parents/Carers/Guardians are responsible for informing the Club of any change of circumstances within the season which may affect consent.

· Parents/Carers/Guardians will be informed of how the image will be used. The Club will not allow an image to be used for something other than that for which it was initially agreed.

· All children featured in Club publications will be appropriately dressed.

· Were possible, the image will focus on the activity taking place and not a specific child.

· Where appropriate, images represent the broad range of people participating safely in the event.

· Designated Club photographers will, where applicable, undertake a CRB check and attend a Safeguarding Children workshop and in any case will be personally responsible for keeping up to date with the latest guidelines on the use of images.

· Children who are under a court order will not have their images published in any Club document.

· No images of children featured in Club publications will be accompanied by personal details such as their school or home address.

· Recordings of children for the purposes of legitimate coaching aids are only filmed by Club officials and are stored safely and securely.

· Any instances of inappropriate images in football should be reported to a Welfare Officer.









































[bookmark: _GoBack]Date issued 16th May 2019; Review date 16th May 2021
Page 2 of 2

image1.png




